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The Heritage Foundation , one of the most rightwing organizations, next to the CATO 
Institute, was brought in to advise the City Council. 

Not the American CIVIL LIBERTIES Union. The next time is Mayor Bland going to 
invite Bill O'Reilly and Glenn Beck? Who paid for this outside lawyer? What was wrong 
with our city attorney (who's already on the payroll)? 
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